

Hope you will find the mare in good shape
+ go along although getting her overboard, I hope
you will find her in good shape

As she is in the room for
Breeding as I would be glad to
get her caught as early as pos-
sible & she will get caught even
if she is in training, You spoke
of putting her out in field & let-
ting her remain of nights in
Case you found her feet hard
& needed to be softened up, I don't
think you had better leave her
out all night in Case you
decide to turn her out as she
has had the best of care & never been
used to being out much, She will
Contract a cold & possibly the dese-
=ase which will defeat our

whole arrangement, I would think
if you find it necessary to put her in
the field, it would answer to have her
put out early of a morning when your
men first get up, I first mention this
for your consideration & you can do as
you think safe & best, but just go along
as safely as you can in order to accomplish
the best results, I want the mare to go if there
is any go in her when you think she is in shape
to stand the forcing required